
AALIYAH T. ADAMS
 1111 Pinecrest Avenue, Minneapolis, MN 11111           aliyahtadamspsychology@gmail.com           (612) 111-1111        

 

 

September 14,  2022
     

 
Mr.  Jerome  Nichols

Program Director

Neighborhood Connection

XXX Holt Avenue

Minneapolis, MN  XXXXX

 

Dear Mr. Nichols:
  
I am applying for the Youth Worker-After School Program position as advertised on the Neighborhood Connection website. Your 

organization is committed to youth development and providing a safe, supportive learning environment for children in the 

community. With my prior volunteer experience working with youth and my commitment to improving the lives of at-risk children, I 

am confident that I would be a strong candidate for this role.
  
My experience working with youth includes serving as a youth mentor for the Big Brothers/Big Sisters program and co-leading a Girl

Scouts Troop in my community. Through these experiences, I have gained a deeper understanding of how mentoring, support, and 

guidance can help youth gain confidence, foster positive relationships, and build life skills to thrive and achieve their goals. In 

addition, I have held professional roles as an office assistant and clerk where I worked on teams, served customers, and developed a

high level of professionalism. I thrive in team-oriented environments and enjoy working with and serving individuals from diverse 

backgrounds and experiences.

 

I am also committed to life-long learning and professional growth. Currently, I am pursuing a B.S. in Psychology at Walden 

University. I am completing a concentration in Human Services where I am gaining a deeper understanding of psychological theories

and techniques that I hope to apply in real-world settings. 
  
As a youth advocate, leader, and positive role model, I would contribute to Neighborhood Connection by actively engaging youth in 

academic, physical, and social-emotional activities. I greatly appreciate your consideration of my application and I look forward to 

further discussing this exciting opportunity with you.

  

Sincerely,

Aaliyah T. Adams
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